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At the Christmas Break-up we shot at some very novel 

targets dreamt up by tournament director Carol Ashlee 

Brendan hit the noodle arch 
not once but twice! 

This was complicated by not knowing how each target would be scored until after we 

had shot (and we suspect that not a little  cheating went on…..)  

Photos Chris Lech and Jill Vardon 
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TOURNAMENTS January 2024 

See Archery SA website for details & to enter these events: https://archerysa.org.au/events 

Saturday 13—Sunday 14 January: Blue Lake Archers 2024 Tournament Weekend at Mount Gambier,      
including Field on Saturday, Indoor on Saturday evening and a single Clout on Sunday morning 

Sunday 21 January: AAC St Sebastian’s Day round and barbecue—reverse Robin Hood, only round on the 
day 

Sunday 28 January: Archery SA Australia Day Field Tournament at Great Southern Archers, Strathalbyn, 
warm-up 830am, start 10.00am 

FROM AJAD JUNIOR COORDINATOR, STANO 
AJADs has been done for another year.  Despite the horrible conditions in 
summer with rain, we had over 30 shooters turn out for the final fun shoot 
and awards barbecue in what can only be called terrible conditions.  
It was fantastic to see to see so many juniors being eligible for awards and 
trophies.  
Special thanks to Ryan Abbas for the photos , and to everyone else who 
were involved.  I could not have made AJADS as successful as it is without 
everyone’s help.    
BIG congratulations go to Matilda “Tilly” Sims (below left) for winning the 
Errol Scott Award for Excellence (AJADs archer of the year).  
Special thanks must also go to our sponsors who continue to provide    
prizes and incentives: 
Steve Hann, Archery Supplies and Fairuz Azli, Sherridan’s Accountants; 
And to the coaches who turn up every week (right).   
A big thank you to you all.   



Adelaide Archery Club Inc.  
Bundeys Road & War Memorial 
Drive  
North Adelaide 5006  
PO Box 133, Walkerville, SA 5081  

Email info@adelaidearchery.org.au  

Or email editor: 

publicity@adelaidearchery.org.au 

Web www.adelaidearchery.org.au  

News, letters, comments 

and photographs are all 

welcomed by the editor 
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SEE YOU ON 

THE FIELD ON 

THURSDAY 4 

JANUARY 2024 

The novelty shoot was followed by 
the GREAT ARROW THROW, hotly 
contested in a number of categories 
Everyone then enjoyed the barbecue 
lunch laid on by Social Coordinator 
Louis des Landes, including a large       
selection of delicious salads and   
desserts brought by those present 

Paul Bergin was the lucky winner of the hamper, and 
the stocking was taken home by Pam Pettman 

Photos: Jill Vardon and Chris Lech 

More from the Christmas Breakup 

novelty shoot and barbecue 


